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Town Administrator’s Announcements 
September 5, 2023 

 
Site work on the Gamache Playground took place last week and fencing is scheduled to be 
installed next week.  The playground should be open to the public within the next several weeks.  
 
Installation of the guardrail along the Town-owned property on Kenneth Welch Drive is 
underway.  The management of 310 Kenneth Welch Drive has instructed tenants to secure 
alternate parking arrangements. 
 
The Town’s contract with Boston Tavern for the operation of Loon Pond Lodge is due to expire 
on March 29, 2024. The Park Commission has designated Melisa Turcotte as their liaison.  We 
will be meeting with town counsel later this week to begin development of the RFP. 
 
Assawompset Elementary School opened for classes on schedule this morning.  More than 200 
replacement windows have been installed.  Work will continue on evening shifts.   
 
Per the Select Board’s direction, I have reached out to Freetown to gauge the town’s interest in a 
joint meeting to discuss a recall provision for regional school committee members.   
 
The warrant for the November 13th Fall Town Meeting closed on August 31st.  There were no 
petitions submitted.  The Select Board is scheduled to consider the warrant at its next meeting.  
 
The next regular meeting of the Select Board will be at 6:00 PM on Monday, September 18th, at 
the Lakeville Police Station.     


